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Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health
Sent: Monday, September 12, 2011 1:27 PM
To: 'Lee, Nathan'; Patten, David R.
Subject: Modification and Approval of Modified Work Plan Addendum - Fernside  / Gibbons (Chevron 

9-1153 & RO 341)

Hi Nathan, Hi David, 
 
I’ve had a moment to review the Modified Work Plan Addendum, dated September 9, 2011.  While I don’t think it was the 
intention, I wanted to amend / clarify the analytical suite requested / intended for the soil samples to be collected by the 
slide hammer.  The samples should be analyzed for TPHmo, TPHd, EBD and EDC (as stated in the text) in ADDITION to 
TPHg and BTEX/MTEBE (as stated in the June 15, 2011 work plan).  Please clarify this with your field crew. 
 
Otherwise, the Modified Work Plan Addendum appears reasonable.  Please perform the proposed work, and send the 
requested technical reports to ACEH as by the dates identified in the August 15, 2011 directive letter.  Please additionally 
provide 72-hour advance written notification (e-mail preferred to: mark.detterman@acgov.org) prior to the start of field 
activities. 

Thanks, 
 
Mark Detterman 
Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist, PG, CEG 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda, CA  94502 
Direct: 510.567.6876 
Fax:    510.337.9335 
Email: mark.detterman@acgov.org 
 
PDF copies of case files can be downloaded at: 
 
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm 
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